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Message to the Membership 

	 Dear	Brothers	and	Sisters,	

I hope you all had a wonderful summer with your loved ones and are ready to begin a new year with the 
Steamfitters AAA.  Our last meeting was in May at McGillicuddy’s in Tinicum and the turnout was incredible! 
At the meeting we had our election and all new officers have now taken their stations.  Please read the list of 
officers on the last page of the newsletter to stay informed on the latest leadership of the Apprentice Alumni 
Association. 

 The first AAA membership meeting will be October 25th at AOH Division 61 4131 Rhawn St. 
Philadelphia, Pa 19316.  The doors will open at 7:30 pm and the meeting will be called to order at 8 pm. At 
this meeting we will be presenting revisions of the by-laws to the membership.  If agreed upon we will post our 
new by-laws on the website for our members to see.  We also will be giving out our awards at this meeting for 
“Man of The Year”, as well as our Frank Kearny Life Time Achievement award.  I’d also like to congratulate 
apprentice Greg Grimminger on winning the Steamfitter National Apprenticeship Contest.  Your dedication to 
our craft, hard work, and determination is admirable and deserves to be recognized.  Congratulations to Greg! 

 In closing, please try your best to make it out to these meetings/events as the Covid 19 pandemic has but 
a hold on many of these things in the past couple years, and we need your continued support to make up for all 
that was missed out on as a result.  I would also like to mention that we will be selling 50/50 tickets at all 
regular Local 420 monthly membership meetings for everyone to participate in.  If you have any questions or 
want to make suggestions please contact me at any time by cell: 856-535-4458 or Email: 
ekeenan7793@gmail.com.  Thank you for your time and I look forward to making this one of our best years yet 
with all of you! 

 Fraternally yours, 

 Edward Keenan  

 Apprentice Alumni President 

 Steamfitters Local 420
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Apprentice Alumni Officers 
 

President: Ed Keenan 
Vice President: Mike Schwartz 

Financial Secretary: Ron Falkenstein  
Recording Secretary: Domenic Roberto 

Good and Welfare Chairman: Jim Coady 
Membership Chairman: Ron Falkenstein 
Clothing Chairman: Domenic Roberto 

 

Board Of Directors 
Jake Castor 

Shaun Conallen 
Brian Ferry 

Scott Frankel 
Brian Goldschmidt 
Colin Henderson 

Dylan Noker 
Donny Roberts 
Tom Piaschik 

	
	
	
	
	



	

	

4	
	

NEWSLETTER	

	


